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LETTER DATED 4 JANUARY 1989 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I. 
OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BAHRAIN TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

In my capacity as Chairman of the Arab Group for the month of January 1989 and 
on its behalf, I have the honour to request that the Security Council be convened 
immediately to consider the question of the downing of two Libyan reconnaissance 
aircraft over international waters by the United States Air Force on Wednesday, 
4 January 1989, in the morning, and in order to put an end to the aggression 
against the Socialist People's Libyan Arab Jamahiriya. 

(Sinned) abdulla SHAKER 
Minister Plenipotentiary 

Charge d'affaires a,i. 
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